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A great start to 2025

The children have settled into school really well since coming back after our
recent break and it feels like this half term has flown by!

We have successfully started our new reading and phonics scheme, Little
Wandle. Children and staff are really enjoying the books in particular and
teaching phonics. If you missed our updates or workshops please visit our school
website under the Children tab and the Curriculum page.

We hope you enjoy the February half term and we look forward to welcoming you
back on Tuesday 25th February.

The Strathmore Team
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What’s been going on in Reception?

Australia and Antarctica have been learning that not all heroes wear capes. We
have been learning about the many different people in our community who
help us and we have had some visitors come in to tell us more about their
important jobs. We have been lucky to be visited by Dr Robin Brown who told
us about his job as a neurologist and Dr Andrew Brown who came to explain
what his job as a dentist entails. Both of these visitors have children in
Reception. On Thursday 13th we are having a visit from a police officer and on
Friday 14th another parent, Mira Schauble is coming to tell us about work as a
Dance Movement psychotherapist. During these visits we have been
supporting the children to ask the visitors questions.

The children have loved further increasing their phonic knowledge through our
Little Wandle sessions and they continue to impress us with their reading and
writing. The Numberblocks continue to enthuse us during our maths sessions

and our learners are applying their mathematical learning in their child
initiated learning.

We have been getting ready for Spring by preparing a site for a pumpkin patch
in our garden and last week the children planted some basil seeds, to
compliment the onions we are growing. Over the coming weeks we will
continue to plant seeds to keep indoors until the risk of frost has passed.
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Wraparound

Children have been writing about their New Year’s resolution, what they would
like to get better at or what they want to achieve.

For the Lunar New Year children enjoyed making lanterns.

We also made a display on ‘What makes me feel loved’. Lots of messages were
shared, eg. “My dog”, “A hug”, “My family”, “Planet earth”.

Children have been busy baking cupcakes and called them ‘love cakes’.

The children are thoroughly enjoying their time during wraparound, they are
independently selecting their own activities and interacting amongst each other.
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